
 

  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 
 

Winchester City Council 
 

 COLDEN COMMON & TWYFORD WARD 
 

 
 
Notice Is Hereby Given under Section 87(2) of the Local Government Act 1972 that a 
casual vacancy exists for a District Councillor for the Colden Common & Twyford Ward 
due to the resignation of Councillor Hannah Greenberg. 
 
A by-election to fill the vacancy will be called within 35 days (computed in accordance with 
the provisions of the Local Government Act 1972) if two electors for the Local Government 
Area make a request in writing that an election be held to the Returning Officer at the 
address below. 
 
Dated: 17 March 2025 
 
 
Laura J. Taylor 
Returning Officer 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester 
SO23 9LJ 
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